
Incontinence Supply Management Program 
 

The reimbursement rate changes for Incontinence Supply Management Program 

products scheduled to take effect May 17, 2017, have been postponed until further 

notice.  Current reimbursement rates are still in effect.  For questions about the 

Incontinence Supply Management Program, contact the Bureau of Medical Review at  

1-800-342-3005 or by email at OHIPMEDPA@health.ny.gov. 
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